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Scholarships & Awards Distribution Programme At 

Webb Memorial High School 

Under 

Adopted Schools Initiative 
 

Scholarships and Awards Distribution programme was organized at Webb 

Memorial High School on 9th January 2021. Honourable Principal Smt Shilpa 

Wallace, Arpan Dabhi, Sanjana Christian and all other teachers were present from 

the school. Shri Sanjay Kothari, Shri Bhupesh P. Porwal, Smt. Chandan Porwal, 

Kartik Porwal(Son), Geetika Porwal(Daughter), Shri Arun Kumat, MS Ingrid 

Fernandes, Ronak and Niketa were present from MI/MFT. The programme began 

with melodious prayer of MI. Shri Arpan Dabhi then welcomed all guests and 

appreciated consistent support by Porwal family and Mahavir Foundation Trust 

 

Students were well disciplined and social distancing was maintained. 

 

During the programme, a total of 120 students were covered under scholarships 

& awards. Cash awards of Rs 1,000, 750 and 500 were given to first three rank 

holders in each class. For all 120 students, scholarships included payment of 

school fees as well as cash payments for the remaining scholarship amounts. 

 

Shri Sanjay Kothari not only remained present and graced the occasion but also 

very actively participated throughout the event. He encouraged students to share 

their experience of past nine months of the pandemic conditions. A number of 

students shared their personal experience. 

 

Grateful acknowledgement of the long term support from the sponsor, Shri 

Bhupesh Porwal & Family was expressed. Shri Bhupesh Porwal gave a short 

speech and administered Oath to students as per Sankalp Patra. The event ended 

with a vote of thanks by the Principal. 

 

 

A few photographs of the event are given below: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

  

  
 

   


